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    Calendar of Events
3/18  Grosvenor Presentation, 
Fairmont
3/23 NHA Member Survey 
Closes

4/1 University Club Jazz
4/4 Monthly Sweep/ LeBeau’s
4/9  No-Host Cocktail Hour at 
the Stanford Court 5:00-6:30
4/29 Board of Directors  
Quarterly Meeting, Fairmont

5/2 Monthly Sweep/LeBeau’s
5/6 University Club Jazz
For details and to RSVP for events 
contact:
info@nobhillassociation.org

Join Now!

Newsletter

President’s Message

Dear Members, Friends and Neighbors,

! Your NHA Board of Directors has been busy and we have lots 
of news to share with you! 
! We started the year by conducting surveys to find out what 
events you would be most interested in.  As early results have come 
in, we have responded by organizing opportunities for jazz, no-host 
cocktail nights and a cabaret night.  There will be more to come, so 
stay tuned!
! There is still time to make your voice heard.  The survey link 
is open through March 23rd.  NHA Survey
! You have probably noticed changes in the Park!  Besides the 
new Children’s Playground, we have:
• New benches and a new drinking fountain!  
• Donor recognition plaques going up to recognize the generous gifts 

of friends of the Park--donations combined to make the thousands 
of dollars necessary to make all of this work possible. 

• Security patrols in the Park at night--thanks to NHA Director, 
Allan Casalou and our friends at the Masonic.

• Amazing gardeners, who are working hard to keep our park 
beautiful and clean.  Be sure to thank them when you see them.

! I look forward to seeing you, and to joining with you in our 
efforts to strengthen our community and to keep our park safe, clean 
and beautiful!
                  
Warm regards,
                 

Barbara M!nt

!

   

The Nob Hill Club Restaurant, 
located in the Intercontinental 
Mark Hopkins, was the 
location for our Annual 
Directors meeting reception in 
January.  What an amazing 
addition to the restaurants on 
Nob Hill!  Sincere thanks to the 
Intercontinental Mark Hopkins, 
and General Manager, Director, 
Maarten Drenth!
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DONORS MAKE PARK RESTORATION POSSIBLE!                                   NOB HILL NIGHTS!

NEW DRINKING FOUNTAIN FOR THE PARK                            HISTORIC NOB HILL

Park Chair, and benefactor, Greg 
Galanos,  demonstrates placement 
of donor acknowledgement plaques 
to recognize donors to the newly 
renovated Children’s Playground.

THE NHA NEEDS YOU!               Join Now!               
If you have an interest in meeting neighbors, attending social events and taking care of 

the Park join us!  Visit our website at www.nobhillassociation.org  and like us on Facebook! 

NHA Director Fran Hildebrand 
stands near the bronze marker 
placed to acknowledge her most 
generous contribution to the Park.

Huntington Hotel, under 
construction, December 
1923,  S.F. Chronicle

 

NHA Director, Hudson 
Bell, is our NHA 
Historian and also 
serves on the Park 
Committee.  Hudson 
runs Fern Hill Walking 
Tours and specializes in 
San Francisco and Nob 
Hill History.

You can find more 
information at http://
www.fernhilltours.com/

Huntington Park has a 
new drinking fountain, 
thanks to the on going 
efforts of Park Chair, 
Greg Galanos and Park 
Vice Chair, Gregory 
Cheng.

Our sincere thanks 
also go out to Abigail 
Maher, Deputy Director 
of Partnerships at Rec. 
and Parks for helping 
shepherd it through the 
Department!  Bravo!

Over the past few months.  
members and friends have 
enjoyed several Nob Hill Nights, 
organized by Director Brandy 
Marts.  Our most recent, 
February 8, was a prix fixe dinner  
in the Laurel Court Restaurant at 
the Fairmont.  On March 1, 
members also had the 
opportunity to attend a Bay Area 
Cabaret concert featuring Judy 
Collins in the Venetian Room, 
with a dinner buffet following the 
concert. Both were lovely 
evenings!

Donation opportunities are 
still available. Contact:
sandraassar@yahoo.com
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